
  
 

TOWN OF HARVARD  
DEER MANAGEMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES 
ZOOM MEETING  6:30pm – 7:15pm 
Thursday JUNE 10, 2021 
 

DMS Members: Bob Douglas, Joe Pulido, Ben Urquhart, Paul Willard. 

 

Public: Eve Wittenberg 

 

Bob Douglas called the meeting to order at 6:42pm and read mission statement of the DMS from 

the ConCom. 

 

Bob mentioned that several sites including a list from the stewardship committee were being 

scouted.  Joe Pulido gave an update – he had walked all the sites. Joe stated that all the sites were 

huntable.  Joe shared his screen and discussed several sites – and discussed the movement of deer 

across them.  Program member Don Osmer who had scouted the properties also offered his 

thoughts.  

 

Bob stated if there are opportunities to take deer on a parcel, then he was comfortable based on 

the scouts report that the DMS should consider advancing them to the ConCom. 

 

Bob asked if there were any questions from Eve Wittenberg and those in attendance (15:58). 

 

Hearing no reply, questions were asked of DMS as to what time we would like to meet again.  

The following Friday was suggested. 

 

Bob asked again if Eve had any questions (18:10). “No questions thank you” was the reply. 

 

Paul Willard joined the meeting. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Joe Pulido, seconded by Ben Urqhuart. Unanimous. 

 

Meeting closed (19:21) 

 


